NTCA Youth League
Weekly Meeting
March 8, 2022    9:30 PM CDT

This meeting was attended by:
Madhivanan Durai, Ramesh Subramanian, Sandeep Tellapati, Hari, Anwer Shahabuddin 

The following is a summary of the notes taken in this meeting:
· Ramesh reported that one of the TCI teams (U-13) has requested to withdraw.
· The following options were discussed to address this issue:
· Reach out to the academies and inquire if they would be interested in putting an additional team to fill in for the vacancy.
· Extend the schedule to accommodate additional matches. This may incur some charges.
· Modify the schedule to reduce the number of games.
Sandeep will provide a response by COB March 9, 2022.
· A meeting with team managers is required. Group chat will be used to fix a suitable time-frame.
· Roster/DoB verification is required before the next week of games. Furthermore, a process needs to defined to carry out the verification.
· How much web site customization can be done at CricClubs youth instance? We might be able to obtain the answers from CricClubs support.
· Madhi reported that a UK tour is being explored at this time. Further details will be provided as they become available. This is targeted for July 2022.
· CricClubs Document feature will be used to house the golden source of documents for the YL.

Action Items:
1. Solution/option for filling the vacancy created by TCI withdrawal -	Sandeep, All
2. Web Site Customization -						Madhi, anwer
3. Regulations Update -						Ramesh
